

Homework

Your child receives homework every Friday. Please ensure that homework is completed by your child and returned to school no later than the following Wednesday.

Main Entrance

Please can we remind you that when bringing and collecting your child from school, that you use the entrance that is relevant to your child's class and **not** the main entrance.

Newsletter

14.02.13

All your news and notices from BSPS

www.station.northumberland.sch.uk

Stars of the Week

The following children were stars of the week last week: Jason Ince, Nikita Linney, Sydney Morgan, Ben Williams, Ellen Adey Phillips, Eva Halliday, Olivia Ballance, Lauren Hanlon, Matthew Amies, Shay Jackson, Michael Lee, Charday Thompson, Charley Miller, Joel Lynn, Jason Smurthwaite, Britney Marshall and Connor Fullen.

These children were rewarded for their outstanding work last week.

Attendance

Please remember that if your child is absent from school, you must inform the school office on 01670 822326. Any absence without a valid reason will be unauthorised and may be investigated by the Education Welfare Officer.

Year 6 Ice-Cream Friday

The following Year 6 children all had ice-cream on Ice-Cream Friday: Thomas Hall, Amber Purvis, Rebecca Scott, Connor Fullen, Leigh Auld and Chloe Sweetlove. These children were chosen because they had been spotted behaving particularly well during the last week.

Sainsbury's Active Kids and Box Top for Books

Sainsbury's active kid's and 'Box Tops' tokens are now available to collect. Please collect them for school so that we can purchase some books and outdoor equipment. Thank you.

Rainbow Station Lunch

The following children all had lunch in the Rainbow Station last week:
 Justin Cook, Kaisey-Mai Dodd, Dylan McMorn, Chennai
Burns, Millie Thornton, Amy O'Donnell, Katie Partland, Aimee
Urwin, Katie Davidson, and Amiee Robson. These children
were chosen because they had been spotted behaving
particularly well during the last week.

Cold Weather

Please ensure your child wears a warm coat to school each day. Children will be outside at playtimes, even on cold days.

Water Bottles

We now have water bottles available in school again at £1.00 each.

Facebook

Please note that staff will not accept Facebook friend requests from children, parents or family members. This is in line with our e-Safety policy. Children under 13 should not be on Facebook.

Brass Band After-School Club - Y3 & Y4 only

The Brass Band after school club will begin again on Monday 25th February and will finish at 4.00pm.

Spring Half Term Holiday

Don't forget that school breaks up for the spring half term this Friday 15th February at 3.00pm and will re-open on Monday 25th February at 8.45am.

After School Clubs

All after school clubs will resume after the half term holiday except Dance club for Y5 & Y6 that is now finished.